
St. Pius X Catholic High School

7th Grade Basketball Team

The St. Pius X coaching staff would like to thank all the young men who tried out for the 7th grade

team last night. If you are not on the list, keep working on your game! Tryouts were highly

competitive and there was not much separation.

Congratulations to the following players who are on the 2023-2024 7th grade basketball team.

Matt Barton

Joshua Benjamin

Neev Bohlken

Nasir Cain

Liam Carter

Phillip Claybrooks

Jacob Cummings

Jack Dewey

Bennet Dornbush

Jack McEwan

David Nash

Drew Robinson

Michael Shephard

Gray Wilkinson

Deuce Grayson

IMPORTANT:

1. Please send an email to Coach Kevin Lewis (kevblewis24@gmail.com) ASAP with the

following information:

a. Son’s name

b. Son’s school

c. Mother and Fathers name

d. Email address for mom and dad

e. Cell phone number for both mom and dad

f. Son’s SIZE for cloth. Please use one size (ex: YL, AS, etc.)

2. Practices will be on Thursdays from (7-9pm) and Sundays (2-4pm).

● The first practice will be Sunday, October 15 from 2-4pm.

● Before the 2nd practice on Thursday, October 19, there will be a mandatory parent

meeting at 6:30pm in the gym. Please make sure one parent is in attendance.

3. Payment will be online this year. Fees are $325. We will send out the link next week. This

includes league fees, facility fees, game uniforms, practice uniforms, shirts and hoodies.

mailto:kevblewis24@gmail.com


Dear Parents,

This year there was a major increase in the amount of players who tried out for the middle

school program. We would love to keep everyone and form more than one team but we can’t keep

everyone. If your name is not on this list, it is not because you are not a good basketball player. It is

simply just a numbers situation. We encourage everyone who tried out to get involved on their

school team or other leagues in the area. We also encourage all to get involved in our summer camp

system. Best of luck this season and we hope to see you at some varsity games this year!

Thank you.

-The St. Pius X Coaching Staff


